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Please list noteworthy changes in the data set from last year:  

The major concern of the IET/QET department continues to be the decline in enrollment.  According to the most recent data set, enrollment for IET courses is down 5.8% from 03/04 to 04/05.  Corresponding numbers were not avialable for QET courses, because they were mistakenly included with the MET data set numbers (QET split from MET in 2003).
Please list the actions underway from the most recent program review recommendations:  
The IET/QET programs took part in the pilot department review process in the spring of 2005.  Also, the IET/QET programs had an annual program review by the Dean in the fall of 2005.

The department is addressing the most critical recommendations of increasing enrollment by restructuring the department's programs to encompass non-manufacturing applications of IET/QET skills in addition to the traditional manufacturing applications.  The need for this has been confirmed by our departmental advisory committee. 

Please email this completed form to sue.merrell@sinclair.edu by January 27, 2006.  Thank you.
